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6 February 2024 

 

PARTIAL CLOSURE OF TOWER ROAD DUE TO HEAVY RAINFALL 

Dear Customers, 
 
Due to the impacts of today’s heavy rainfall, we have closed Tower Road effective immediately to 
all traffic, apart from essential travel by our customers. 
 
Tower Road is closed between Murray Jones Drive and Rabaul Road, while we manage the 
impacts of water overflows and related damage to the road surface. Traffic controls will be in 
place to divert traffic during this time. 
 
Customers with sites on this part of Tower Road or who require essential access will be 
exempted from the road closure. Please advise traffic control officers accordingly. 
 
While the road remains open to some customers, we encourage everyone to use alternative 
routes if possible. We will advise you as soon as the road reopens in full. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in helping to keep the airport precinct safe. Please drive 
carefully and take precautions during such weather events. Please do not hesitate to contact 
your property manager if you have any queries. 
 
Kind regards, 
Aeria Management Group 


